
 

 

Volume 20 Issue 3                       LOVE A GOLDEN RESCUE                                           Page  1                                                                                                                      
      

 

Love a Golden Rescue 

Golden News 
© Copyright 2020 by Love a Golden Rescue 

 

Also available “on-line” in FULL COLOR at www.loveagolden.com/newsletter.htm 
 

Fall 2020                                                                                                                                Volume 20 Issue 3 

 Kevin’s Journey 
 

Since February, there has been a partnership with nine American and four Chinese rescues working tirelessly to find a way to help dogs in China. 
The goal: bring 99 dogs to the U.S. Each rescue group had dogs they were looking forward to getting.  
 

Love a Golden Rescue was going to get two dogs--Kevin and Yuan Yuan. 
 

Without some intervening forces, the dogs would have stayed in cramped shelter conditions for what would likely be years. Everyone knew this 
rescue would be a challenge. After securing permission from countless officials and getting numerous permits signed, the charter plane was ready 
to carry the dogs to America. Hours before it was scheduled to take off, permission to fly was cancelled. 
 

A new plan was developed. Instead of one plane carrying all 99 goldens, we would bring a few at a time, on climate-
controlled cargo planes. Even though the logistics were extremely complicated to ensure each dog would get where they 

needed to go, it was realized this was the only way the dogs could be saved. 
 

On August 31st, two volunteers from LAGR traveled to Chicago to meet the plane from China on 
September 1st. We were very excited. Once in Chicago we found there had been a change of flights 
the 12 dogs were travelling on—LAGR’s two dogs and 10 dogs for RAGOM. This change caused a long layover in Taiwan. 
 

Finally, the dogs arrived. They were checked by the CDC. We had to get CDC’s official “okay” before the dogs were released. 
We waited and waited until finally we were told one of the dogs had passed away. We were all devastated. This rescue had 
been planned and dreamed about for months, and to lose a dog before it enjoyed some freedom broke our hearts. At that 
time, we did not know which dog had died, but later found it was our Yuan Yuan. Until an autopsy could be done, all the dogs 

had to be quarantined. 
 

This became a new nightmare. Where could 11 dogs be quarantined? At the time, we did not know for how long the quarantine would last. Finally, 
after hours and hours, a boarding facility stepped up and offered to quarantine them for a few days. Where to get the autopsy done was another 
question. It would take some time to get Yuan Yuan to the University in Champaign. It was decided she would be taken to the zoo in Chicago. 
Until the autopsy was completed, all we could do was wait. 
 

We stayed an additional night in Chicago, hoping the phone call would come to say the dogs were released. This did not happen, so we drove 
home to St Louis and the RAGOM people drove back to Minnesota. 
 

Finally, late on Thursday, we heard the cause of death was pneumonia. Yuan Yuan was also tested for Covid, which was negative, and the dogs 
were finally released. 
 

Yet another obstacle: the dogs were in Chicago, and we are in our home states. Our savior was a person named Rich. He arranged for all the 
dogs to be flown by Pilots N Paws. On Friday the 4th of September, I went to Creve Coeur Airport to meet Kevin. I was immediately struck by what 
a beautiful dog he was and overwhelmed by what a journey he had gone on. He got off the plane like it was just another day, so full of life and so 
resilient. 
Kevin’s Foster Home 
Learning about the mission to rescue the 99 dogs in China was my introduction to Love A Golden Rescue. I saw the number 
of U.S. rescue organizations involved in the effort, then did some quick math, only to discover that they would probably need 
more foster homes. I soon learned that LAGR is in the St. Louis area, and I contacted the organization to volunteer our 
home. 
Our family was in mourning after learning about the death of Yuan Yuan, whose arrival we had been anticipating for months. 
Being able to foster Kevin helped to diminish our sadness. 
We were introduced to Kevin, a very red retriever that was energetic and a little gangly. He gave himself a tour of our home 
after arriving, then he and our cat made a pact to coexist. We spent much of the time playing in our yard. However, his  
playfulness did not stop.   
                                                                                                
                   Continued next page 
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                Kevin’ Story Continued 

Kevin had quite the experience and did not settle down for days. He was in constant motion and had to be continually engaged with being petted, 
playing, or finding something to play with. Finding something to play with led to another predicament. He was a power chewer, so we had to make 
sure his toys could not be destroyed or eaten. Eating was another concern. Kevin burped a lot from eating and drinking too fast, so we had to slow 
him down. He was also hyper-focused about food which added another element to the problem. 

After about a week, Kevin started to relax and began sleeping during the day. He started to eat more slowly and was able to go back to eating out 
of a regular dog dish. After two weeks, he began to ease his focus on food and started behaving more like a typical dog. Even though he was 
more at ease in his new environment, his craving for affection never waned. He was the biggest snuggle pup whenever he was awake and not 
playing. 

Kevin’s first trip after his quarantine ended was going to the vet to get his flu booster, where we learned that he had gained four pounds since his 
arrival in St. Louis. Now it was time to start thinking about placing him in a forever home. I couldn’t imagine placing him in a home where everyone 
was away most of the day. It would perhaps be okay if there was another dog or if he would go to doggie daycare. I was intrigued when I learned 
that there was a prospective home that had four other dogs. When I talked to the family on the phone about Kevin, they were delighted and un-
daunted by everything I told them about him. 

Kevin’s Forever Home 

Kevin is the perfect dog. We followed the national story of goldens trying to get out of China with many delays and challenges, and we donated to 
try and help. We saw the Facebook post from LAGR that at least one made his way to St. Louis on Sept 5th with Pilots N Paws, and he was a 
gorgeous red! We were not planning on getting another pup, but our beloved patriarch—Budde—passed away suddenly at 14-1/2 years old on 
Sept 7th. Budde also came to us from LAGR, and while we still mourn him, we were convinced Budde sent Kevin to us. We don’t know Kevin’s 
actual birthday, so we will celebrate it on Sept 7th as a tribute to Budde.  

Kevin is doing great! He now has three sisters and a brother (all goldens) who are helping him learn English (and when to 
pretend like he doesn't know English). Kevin melted into the pack like he had been here for years. He either has a Kong toy 
or tennis ball in his mouth, or he is wrestling with his siblings. He got a clean bill of health from our vet and the whole office 
wanted to meet “Kevin, the golden retriever from China.” We encourage our pups to get on the furniture and sleep in bed 
with us and just be dogs, which suits him fine since he has taken over an oversized lounge chair. He loves to shop for 
treats, do zoomies in the backyard, sport his American Flag collar, go on car rides to Starbucks, and will be going to school 
soon to get his Canine Good Citizen. We are so lucky to have him as part of our family and would love to thank all the  
people who helped in any way to bring him into our lives. 

Presidents Message 
   Hi, I hope you had an enjoyable summer and were able to stay safe. As a rescue, we have been able to keep our heads above water with the 
help of our loyal donors, so we thank you. 

 At the beginning of August, we decided to put together a calendar. Could we pull it off? The answer is yes. With the help of adopters who sent 
great photo submissions and Minuteman Press in Bridgeton who put it all together by the middle of September, we had our beautiful calendar. 
We still have a small amount for sale. A big thank you to all who have purchased one. 

Gretchen had her first hip surgery in September. She is slowly getting stronger, but it is going to be a long journey as this leg has to be strong 
enough to hold her weight before she can have her second surgery. It may be four to six months before that happens. She goes to water ther-
apy each week which will help her get stronger. In December, another young golden girl will have her first FHO. When she came to rescue, 
she was 7 months and needed to be close to 12 months before surgery. Like Gretchen, her hips are also severe and will have a long journey 
before her second surgery. 

 That makes 4 expensive hip surgery dogs this year. Ana and Dixie (the other hip surgery dogs) are in their forever homes. We also have a 
senior golden who is going through heartworm treatment. 

 After many setbacks, all the China dogs are in the USA. The original plan to bring them on a chartered plane in early July was cancelled when 
permission was withdrawn by authorities in China. All the rescues involved were devastated. The leaders of this project were determined to 
get the dogs to America, so they did not spend time in crowded shelters or worse for the rest of their lives. Finally, a new plan to bring them a 
few at a time was put into place, and that has happened over the last six weeks.  

There are still many in need, and China Dog Rescue https://chinarescuedogs.org/ is raising money to bring more dogs to America. We are 

also taking a few dogs from Turkey. They have to fly with a flight volunteer. Initially a large group would come on a cargo plane, but the cost 
got to be too unrealistic to continue. When you see these dogs go to their forever homes, it is just so rewarding. 

Please stay safe and hug your fur friends. 

Golden thoughts, 

Jan 



 

 

 Keepers Korner  
 

I know how you two-leggers are dealing with this coronavirus. It’s all over the newspaper,  the television and the radio. Coronavirus. Covid 
19. The virus. 

But how about us dogs? It’s not only humans who have to change their lives because of this pandemic. Canines have to as well. And let me 
tell you, this virus is cramping my style. 

Normally, my people leave during the day. My dad would go to work. My mum would go on errands all day; to the grocery and the drug 
store, to the vet, to pick up dogs, to drop off dogs, to the dollar store, to see the grandkids. 

Now, my mum and dad stay home most of the time. They limit their trips to the stores. Dad retired. Mum doesn’t look forward to vet trips 
these days, because she has to sit in the car (sometimes a hot car) while the dog gets checked. The grandkids are sticking at home during the 
evenings and weekends, along with their parents, so no chance to babysit them. 

In other words, my humans are home all the time. 
        How is this a bother? I have to change my routine because of them. I used to roam the house, one of the kings in this castle and do my own 
thing, wrestle around with some of my brothers and sisters, bark at the window, lounge around. Now with them at home all the time, I hear, 
“Keeper, stop it!” when I bark. I have to move from my comfy spot on the floor or stop wrestling if my people are walking through the room where I 
am. It’s a pain. 

And speaking of siblings, my brother Lincoln is always grumbling. At least once a day he whines, “I can’t do therapy anymore,” because the 
hospitals aren’t letting any therapy dogs do visits… because of that pesky virus. That means I don’t even get one evening a week that’s Lincoln-
free. 

On top of that, my people always leave the house with a mask on. When their mouth is covered, I can’t see if they’re happy or mad. Are they 
saying to me, “Do you want a treat?” or are they saying something about my feet? Those masks make it difficult for me to tell what’s going on. 

My final reason to complain: My people are constantly washing their hands. They come in from the occasional errand they do, and right 
away, they soap up their hands and rinse them like they’re going to do surgery. They sneeze. They lather up their hands and rinse them. From my 
perspective, it’s a waste of time. They could spend all that hand-washing time doing something more constructive… 
        … like petting me.  

Although this virus is a pain in the rear, I do want my mum and dad to stay healthy and safe. Until the pandemic’s over, I guess I have to 
change my routine… and try not to complain too much. 
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               PICk ME! -  One of our goldens that is currently available for adoption 
                                                All of our adoptable goldens can be found on our web site at: www.loveagolden.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Hi, my name is Ella! I am a senior golden. I am a very good girl, 
totally house trained and get along well with other dogs. I do have 
a little arthritis in my hips and take medicine for that. I do best on 
carpets, not slick surfaces. A ranch style home would be best. 
However, I am fine with a couple of stairs. I ride well in the car 
and love everyone! 
 



 

 

Volume 20 Issue 3                       LOVE A GOLDEN RESCUE                                           Page  4                                                                                                                             

 

 Happy Endings 
We are totally in love with George 
(formerly Isaak). He’s such a good boy, 
and we can tell he gets more and more 
comfortable every day. He loves his break-
fast and dinner, and if we take too long to 
fill his food bowl, he barks at us (only 
once). Every time we leave for a little bit 
and come home, he grabs the nearest toy 

and brings it to us. He’s such a gift.  

Ted (formerly Ziggy) is the sweet-
est. He and his brother are the 
best of buds. We recently took a 
little roadtrip for a few days. We 
took them with us, and they were 
both good as gold. 

 

George (formerly Harrison) is Hudson’s 
brother. George is doing very well. Amazing 

how fast they grow!  

 
 
 
Merlin (formerly Murlin) no need 
for words, he is one happy boy.  

We adore Rio. He is a beautiful and 
super sweet dog. He loves sticks and 
his chew toys, walks and runs, belly 
rubs, meeting every human that walks 
by, but most of all he loves being by 
our sides at all times. He loves to cud-
dle. He gets tons of compliments on 
how beautiful he is. We love him! 

Things are great with Luna. We recently came 
back from a week of camping: her first camping 
trip. Luna is a “princess,” and her favorite thing 
about camping was the air conditioner in our 
trailer. We love her to death, and she’s an awe-
some addition to our family. She’s adjusted 
well, was easy to train, and loves people and 

other animals.  

Continued next page 

 

Lilly (formerly Dilly) came to us as 
a very shy pregnant doodle. She 
had six puppies, three black and 
three gold. She was a good mom, 
and as her puppies left one by 
one, she was ready for her forever 
home. She hit the jackpot. She 
now spends lots of time in California where she loves walking on 
the beach. 
 

 
 
Murray (formerly Henry) is doing great and is 
totally spoiled with everyone home. He is a 
sweet dog and likes to be wherever we are--
follows me to whatever room I go to. He loves 
walks and sleeping on the couch! 

 
Willow (formerly Lilly) whose sister is 
Stella, Willow is doing great! She loves 
the water and going on nightly 4-mile 
walks, where she sometimes gets to play 
in the pond. She is really starting to enjoy 
the walks and car rides. She's not much 
of a cuddler, but she loves to greet the 
family when we get home. She has a lot 
more energy than we ever expected, but 
she is a blast! She is still a little shy, but she loves little kids.  

 
Hudson is getting big at 57 pounds! He is full 
of energy. He loves to play chase with his 
brother Comet in the yard, and he loves his 
pack at doggie daycare. Below is his “back to 
school photo.” They call him Handsome Hud-
son at daycare. He likes his tie. 



 

 

Volume 20 Issue 3                       LOVE A GOLDEN RESCUE                                           Page  5                                                                                                                             
Page 5  

 
 

      
 

Loki (formerly Seba)s doing great. He 
has become such a good dog. He’s 
mostly over his “bad habits.” He is 
such a cuddle buddy. He loves sleep-
ing in our bed and curling up on the 
couch.  

Lela (formerly Lola) is doing wonderful!! She is 
part of our family. She is still naughty about 
counter surfing for food and steals Lucy’s food 
any chance she can get, but she’s come a 
long way. She’s extremely loving, sweet and 
loves to play with her toys. She’s improved 
90% about house training. She loves car rides 
and raw carrots. Lucy loves cleaning her face 
and ears. 

 
Lacey is doing well. We are working on her barking, especially at my 
sons when they come in the house or walk up or down the stairs. Her 
bark sounds really ferocious, and I am assuming that is the way she 
could get attention or be heard in the breeder facility. She is no long-
er timid, does not pace the house, and loves my husband--she fol-
lows him everywhere. We put in a doggy door, and she absolutely 
loves having the freedom to come in and out. She really has become 
quite a diva. We love her so much, but she HATES it when we leave 
the house. She will stand at the front window and bark at us as we 
walk out and get in the car. She is recognizing words too such as 

"walk.” A huge accomplishment is 
walking on the leash. When we 
brought her home, she had no idea 
how to walk on a leash and would lie 
down on the floor or in the yard, and 
we could not get her to move. Final-
ly, we got her to walk, but she was 
all over the place and would trip us, 

do circles around us, etc. She is now walking straight down the side-
walk, and she also stops to sniff/smell along our walks. We get so 
excited to see her do something new, that is all about being a dog 

and a loved pet. 

 
 
 
      Linus is doing great. 
 

Lance is doing just great. He is kind of becoming a couch potato, 
and we are continuing to watch his weight. We had him trimmed, 

and we think he lost 10 lbs. LOL He is 
adjusting well to our routine, and his 
personality is coming out more and 
more. We are going for walks as the 
weather permits, and he sure turns a 
few heads. 

 Happy Endings-continued 

Continued next page 

 
 
Maggie (formerly Lucy) is the sweetest  
puppy and is settling in very well.  

 
 
Libby is doing good. She is getting big and meet-
ing new friends and loves going in the car to pick 
up her brother from school. 
 
 

 
 
 

Things are going well with Petey (formerly Lewie). 
He’s a sweet little guy and growing quickly.  

 
 
 
Star is doing great and loves rolling in the 
mud! 
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Freya is doing really well. We can’t believe it’s 
been a year since she came home! Her per-
sonality keeps us laughing and smiling every 
day. We love having her in our family. 
 
 

Chief is doing great! He loves playing 
chase with his golden retriever sister Bai-
ley. He attends doggie daycare once a 
week, and they say he loves playing with 
the other dogs. He also started 2 weeks of 
training. Although the attached picture 
with him practicing place looks like he’s 
not thrilled, he’s still following the rules. 
He definitely fits right in with our family!  
 

Finnley (formerly Kris) recently turned 1. He 
was the 12 pound runt of the litter when LAGR 
got him last December. He went through testing 
for a heart condition with lots of LAGR  
donations helping out. He has grown to a very 
healthy 50 pound boy. 
He is very happy here with his two brothers 
constantly playing or sleeping. He has become 
the best addition to our family. He and we thank 
you! 

Cadbury is doing great and is a great addi-
tion to our household. Our grandkids love 
him as much as he adores them. Our  
neighbors also are fond of him, as he’s such 
a busybody sticking his nose in everybody’s 
business. He also has made several K-9 
friends. 

 
 
We took Callie and Maggie to Cahokia 
Mounds State Park. Callie found a muddy 
pond, and you can imagine the rest! This 
picture tells the story - "Having fun with Mom 
and Dad!". 

 
.  

 Happy Endings-continued 

 

 
Bree is doing great! She’s 9 months old and is 
very active and outgoing! She believes every-
one is a friend and must say hi to them. She 
loves her big sister Taya and runs with the 2 
Labradors on one side of our house and the 2 
Scotties on the other! 

 
Barney (formerly Razz) is doing very 
well. He is so much fun! He is going to 

school and doing well. 

 
Bowie (formerly Nick) celebrating his 
first birthday, 
 
 
(FYI--Glory and Nick are brother and 
sister) 

 
 

 
Remy is a big strong boy. He is very 
happy and loves being here. We are all 
attached to each other and love one 
another very much. 
 
 

Continued next page 
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Bailey (formerly Jilly) is doing great! We couldn’t 
be happier with her. She and my other dog are 
inseparable.  
 
 

 
 
June (formerly Jenna) is doing wonderful! 
She’s the best dog and loves our two boys 
so much!  
 
 

 
Sadie (formerly Pixie) is an awesome 
dog! She has graduated from Home 
Manners puppy school, and we’ll start 
Public Manners next week. She’ll 
pass the Canine Good Citizen class 
after that, and we’re planning to do 
agility training too. She is great on a 
leash, super soft and sweet, and my 
boys love her. She’s gone floating with us, swims in our pool 
every day and also enjoys days on the lake. 

 
Ace (formerly Teddy) is really doing well! He’s 
fitting in wonderfully, and my other pups are show-
ing him the ropes.  
 
 
 

 Happy Endings-continued 

 
Luna (formerly Stella) is wonderful and 
had the best summer a dog can have. 
Her days are filled with wading, 
searching for chipmunks, and just 
generally having fun. She goes for 
long walks in the woods and swims 
with us in the lake. Paradise. 

 

 
Kelley (formerly Kelly) All is well! He's 
adjusted well to living with us and has 
quickly become a member of the family. 
He is an incredibly sweet boy, full of love 
and energy. He and his four-legged broth-
er are getting along well. Thank you Love 
a Golden Rescue team for rescuing him! 

Rosie (formerly Cagney) is doing well. I 
do wish we could get her to come up-
stairs and be a part of our family, but 
unless we walk her, she just stays in 
her safe spot downstairs. She will come 
to us for petting downstairs if we are 
sitting down there watching TV. She is 
the sweetest, most gentle dog.  

 
 
This is my Love a Golden Rescue, Koda. She 
was adopted from the group 9 years ago. She 

had her 14th birthday in August.  
Bentley (formerly Jamie) is doing great! I’m 

soooo glad I adopted him! 



 

 

 
   In Loving Memory 
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We adopted our beautiful Zelda from LAGR in May 2010. Zelda was 5 years old when she came to her forever home. 
Zelda's favorite things to do were going on walks, car rides (especially trips for ice cream), playing with tennis balls and not 
the pet store kind, and wrestling with our other dog Cassius. She liked to hang out in her window seat and keep an eye on 
the house and neighborhood. In the evenings, she would relax in her recliner and watch TV or a movie with her family. On 
June 14, 2020, Zelda crossed The Rainbow Bridge. She was 15 years old. We were very blessed to have her in our family 

for 10 years. We miss our sweet girl.  

 

I adopted Ike 7 years ago. I lost him to illness in August 2020. My heart is broken. He was such a great buddy, and 
he loved everyone. My grandchildren have grown up with him. We are devastated yet so thankful that he was our 

protector and best friend for the years he was with us. Thank you so much for giving me the joy of adopting him.  

 
We adopted Hayden from you in May of 2006, and we had to put him to sleep on 8/20. He was a great dog, and we really miss him. He won the 
talent contest at one of your reunion events by catching frisbees. He was 15 years and 4 months old. 

Our hearts are breaking. We had to say goodbye to our sweet Courtney. She had tumors in her lungs. We hoped that she 
would be with us for much longer, but we could not let her suffer. She was such a sweet and lovable girl. She loved her daily 
walks until she became too weak, and then we knew it was time to let her go to “the Rainbow Bridge.” She had a rough start 
in life, and we were blessed to be able to shower her with love for her senior years. One of her favorite things was to ride in 
the car, so of course we took her everywhere. She also loved to lounge on the deck and watch the squirrels who were not at 
all afraid of her. Courtney was my shadow and followed me everywhere. We are so grateful to Love A Golden Rescue for 
placing her with us. She was our sweetheart, and we miss her very much.  

 
 
We lost Budde suddenly and unexpectedly on Labor Day. He was the sweetest, most gentle dog we have ever known. We 
are absolutely heartbroken. This big boy made such an impact on our lives for the short time we had him. There is a huge 
void in our pack, and we will miss and love our marshmallow man forever. 
 
 

My sweet handsome boy Rebel went to the bridge on August 12, 2020. He was thirteen and a half years old and came to us when he was three 
from Love A Golden Rescue, where they treated his heartworm condition and got weight on him. When Rebel’s foster parents brought him, he 
had a big red Kong in his mouth, but it quickly became clear that as far as he was concerned, humans were put on Earth to throw tennis balls for 
him to retrieve and drop at their feet, so they could throw it again--over and over and over! He became legendary for dropping a tennis ball in 
front of anyone and stepping back, waiting for the throw. Do it once, and he’d never leave you alone! He dropped a ball into a muddy trench 
where a water line was being replaced, so the guys working on the job would throw it for him--and they did! A neighbor saw him carrying a tennis 
ball in his mouth and started leaving used balls on her lawn; from then on, Rebel thought the purpose of every walk was to go to her house and 
get another ball. She lived five blocks and four streets away, but he quickly learned exactly where to go. It became a challenge to get him to go 
another direction, and at one point we had at least seventy tennis balls in our backyard. He would occasionally put a ball on the bed at night, 
leaving a surprise for when you rolled over. Even when his legs were failing him, he would find a ball to take any 
time we went outside. 
 

I loved taking Rebel sailing, just the two of us. When we weren’t out on the water, he would run up and down the 
marina docks, barking at the birds flying thirty feet overhead. He put up with two Labrador Retriever service dog 
puppies, even when the first one shredded his big beautiful tail like a three-year-old kid with scissors. He took two 
firsts and a second in peanut butter eating contests at the annual Love A Golden Rescue reunion picnics. 
 

Rebel was my best buddy from the start, and an enormous comfort when my wife passed away. He was a fun, happy boy, and his wagging tail 
and smile made coming home the best part of any day. I was truly blessed to have had him in my life. He will always be in my heart and thinking 
of him will make me smile. Now he’s chasing balls in a better place with no pain. 



 

 

 

Love  A  Golden  Rescue - supporters 
 

Love a Golden Rescue would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our supporters who, since the publication 
 of our last newsletter, have given new “forever homes” to our available goldens and who have generously  

helped our goldens with their financial support, gifts in kind and donated services. 

     
                          
 
 
 
 
                       
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                             
 
 

 
 
 

   Adoptions 
  
Jeff & Gwen Wilson       Ana 
Theresa Dattilo        Billy 
Charlie & Cathy Swoboda     Chaz 
Angela Beddor        Cosmo 
Darrell & Julie Bret       Daisy Ann 
Name held on request      Isaak 
Greg & Jen Depp       Kevin 
Name held on request           Lewis 
Name held on request      Libby 
Name held on request      Linus 
The Dunker Family       Lucca 
Robert & Sharron Morris     Lucy 
Susan Weeks & 
    Nancy Cusanelli   Razz 
Steve & Vicki Sievers       Remy 
Lauren & Kyle Hubbard       Rio 
Eileen & Barney Combs      Smoothie 
LaKeisha Coleman        Teddy 

         Foster Buddies 
 

For Gretchen 
The Phipps Family, Bill & Carolyn Grobl, 
Joe & Ruby Blair, Patricia Rushing, Grace 
& Gregory Hammett, Robert Lynch, 

Deborah Russell, Steven Maas 
Donna Nicholson, Nancy Sparr,  
Mark & Kynda Canada, Bette Blust-
Roberts, Brenda Haas, Carol Barnard, 
Donna Irving Zellerman, Gabby Hammett, 
Gabriella Von Meister Stuart, 
Gail Breckenkamp Ford, Jan Snyder 
Musick ,  Janice Bridges Pule,  
Jennifer Smith Shake, Judie Northcutt, 
Lacey Adams,  Lauren Marie, Leticia 
Redington, Leyla Cohen, Mary Kay 
Naber, Nancy Cusanelli, Pam Williams,  
Paul Rizzo,  Paula Wagner, 
Penny Nuernberger, Sue Hall,  
Kelsie Down 
 

For Gus The Jacobson Family  

 

For Honey Bee 
Kathleen Caton , Brenda Salamone ,  
Peter Smith ,  Erin Preuss   

             In Memory and Honor 

 

Cailey Pyle       In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Paula Gore     In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Courtney Isacsson   In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Debbie Hohenshell   In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Barbara Gardner  In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Jessica Gardner  In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Ginny Bear    In honor of Andrea Tredway Birthday 
Erin Preuss    In honor of Brenda Salamone Birthday 
Charles Luebke   In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Tricia Galvin   In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Andrea Tredway  In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Terri Steffes   In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Shelia Campbell  In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Susie Pundmann  In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Debbie Hohenshell  In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Jessica Luebke   In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Betty Luebke   In honor of Charles Luebke Birthday 
Susan Kronwall   In honor of Margie Deibel Birthday 
Liz Kronwall Bauman  In honor of Margie Deibel Birthday 
Tom Kronwall   In honor of Margie Deibel Birthday 
 

Healing Paws Rehab In memory of Buddie 
Angela Pickney Deal In memory of Burke 
Al & Kathy Berberich In memory of Lady Jane 
James Fujarski   In memory of Kathy Berberich 
Diane & Harry Bentrup In memory of Kathy Berberich 
Lynn & Robert Berry In memory of Spencer 
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 Donations 
 

Alicia Ross 
Amazon Smile 
Andrea Belgrade 
Cheyl Crays 
Connie & Eric Coleman 
Deb Kinscherf 
Debra DeMoulin 
Denice Wisniewski 
Donna Henke 
Donna Massey 
Grace Family Foundation 
Greg Kolacinski 
James & Jamie Ragan 
Jennifer Shake 
Jim & Pat Hoisington 
John Rodis 
Judy Brooks 
Ken Flynn 
Kent Holcomb 
Kristene Sutliff 
Lawrence Lavin 
Lois Koenen 
Lynn Hert 
Michelle Budde 
Nancy Weitzel Berry 
Patricia Rushing 
Rita Lippert 
Sandra & Doug Turmail 

   Grants 

 

April Fund Chaz 
April Fund Gretchen 
April Fund Billy 
April Fund Josh 

Supporters continued next page 
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Fundraiser for  
China Dog Rescue 
 
Angela Borgman-Weiss 
Anne Halvachs 
Aubrey Hayes 
Barb & Jon Meline 
Beth Farmer 
Breanna Ullrich 
Brittany Rakoci 
Caitlin Barker 
Carol Galper 
Carolyn Jeffrey 
Christina Paliafito 
David Ortiz, Jr. 
Debbi Schwarz 
Deborah Kientzle 
Dennis Petersen 
Diane Mccoy 
Donna Nicholson 
Elizabeth Mecklenburg 
Elizabeth Tillman 
Emmy Kreinberg 
Erin Connor 
Farrow Carson 
Gail Ford 
Heather Huegel 
Heidi Morris 
Hoa Dam 
Janet Knoche 
Jeanine Zmigrodski 
Jenna Nie 
Jennifer Shake 
Jess Hundal 
Jessica Garrett 
Jessie Rumbach 
Jocelyn Hembruch 
Karen Collins 
Karen Louis 
Karyn Blue 
Kat Johnson 
Kathleen Sump 
Kathy Buxton 
Kelly Mulherin 
Kelsey Williams 
Kira Parkin 
 

Fundraiser for  
China Dog Rescue  –continued 

 
Kira Steiner 
Laurie Smith 
Leena Ruedin 
Leigh George 
Loretta Go 
Lori Gibbons 
Lynn Valentine 
Mackenzie East 
Madison Geer 
Marilyn Molitor 
Marshall Grant 
Mary Defrank 
Mary Yurkiw 
Melissa Doan 
Merilee Mulvaney 
Michael Lazarchik 
Michele and Richard Steele 
Michelle Minks 
Nancy Sparr 
Nancy Whitson 
Nancy Willison 
Natalie Iscoe 
Norma Herring 
Pam Williams 
Pat Beasley 
Pat Rushing 
Paul Rizzo 
Penny Nuernberger 
Phil Fitzgerald 
Rebecca Bethard 
Ritika Shetty 
Robin Godat 
Sandy Turmail 
Sarah Herbst 
Stephanie Ziajka 
Sue and Chris Friedeck 
Sue Go 
Sue Meyer 
Susan Quisenberry 
Susan Weeks 
Suzanne LeBeau 
Terry Carmody 
Valerie Prashad 
  
 

Supporters (continued) 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Volume 20 Issue 3                     LOVE A GOLDEN RESCUE                                           Page  11                                                                                                                             

    Love a Golden Rescue Calendars for 2021 
 
Love a Golden Rescue has created a beautiful calendar for 2021. The calendars have been selling well 
but we still have a small quantity available for sale. 
 
You can order online. Please use this link: http://www.loveagolden.com/Calendar2021.ht 
If you prefer to print an order form and mail your request use this link:  
http://www.loveagolden.com/images/Calendar2021OrderForm.pdf 

 
 
   
 
 
 



 

 

 
  

  

 Love A Golden Rescue 

 P.O. Box 27621 

 St. Louis MO  63146-0621 
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Love a Golden Rescue 
P.O. Box 27621 

St. Louis   MO   63146-0621 
www.loveagolden.com 

Phone: (314) 963-5232 
 

Articles must be submitted by 
March 1, 2021 

 to be considered for our next newsletter. 

About our  newsletter…. 
 

The Love a Golden Rescue newsletter is published three times each year, in the months of March, July, and November.  
The deadline for submitting stories, photos, announcements etc. is the 1st of the month in which the newsletter is published. 
 
 We reserve the right to edit any submissions for publication.  
 
The newsletter is published in full color in Adobe Acrobat (pdf) format on our web site and can be accessed at: 

 www.loveagolden.com/newsletter.htm 
 

To have the newsletter mailed to you, please drop a note to one of our addresses listed below. 
 

Interested in volunteering with Love a Golden Rescue? 
Fill out a volunteer application form on-line at:  www.loveagolden.com/volunteerform.htm 

or send an e-mail to volunteer@loveagolden.com 
                                                    ——————————————————————————- 

Love a Golden Rescue gives permission for this newsletter to be reproduced in whole or in part for personal use or for limited  
distribution to advance the cause of pet rescue. The use of any photos or text from this newsletter for any commercial  

purpose is strictly prohibited. 
 

Find us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/LoveagoldenRsq  


